
 

March Newsletter 
Chesterbrook Academy: Clifton  

Important Dates:  

3.2   Cookie Friday 

3.2   Dr. Seuss Character Day 

3.9   Pajama Day 

3.10   Carnival Open     

 House 10-1 

3.11   Day Light Saving:        

 Spring Forward 1    

  hour! 

3.14   Soccer Shots Demo 

3.15   Picture Day: infants, older     

 infants, Pre-K 2,                 

 intermediates  

3.16   Sneaky Green Friday 

3.16   Picture Day:  Toddlers,  

 Beginners, Pre K 1, Sibling 

3.23    Spring Colors Day 

3.26   Art To Remember            

 order forms DUE!   

3.30   Villains VS Superhero 

Open House Carnival 

We will be hosting an Open House Carnival 

Saturday March 10th from 10-1 

 

As a reminder we offer a referral program if 

you refer a family and they enroll full time! 

Once the family is with us for 6 months you 

will receive ONE WEEK FREE TUITION!  

Note from the (assistant) Principal’s Desk 

We had a wonderful month with our students and families in 
February and can’t wait to see what the next season holds for 
us. We especially love the spring and summer months because 

they allow us to spend extra time outside with our students. Our 
teachers are busy coming up with ways to take their lessons 
outside as weather permits. Don’t forget to turn your clocks 1 
hour ahead for Daylight Savings Time on Sunday, March 11th!  
Miranda and baby Malcolm are doing wonderfully and she  

continues to miss all the families here!  
 

During Miranda’s maternity leave my hours in the office will be 
as follow;  

Monday/Tuesday/Friday 7am-4:30pm 
Wednesday/Thursday 8am-6:30pm   

 
Ms. Mimi, our Pre K 2 Lead, will be assisting in closing the   

building Monday/Tuesday/Friday 
Ms. Zheela will assist in opening Wednesday/Thursday 

 
However, please feel free to email me or leave messages with 

any one of the teachers if you need to get a hold of me!  
Thank you, 

Michele Knight 



Art to Remember Fundraiser  

Last month your children created a special piece of art work!    

Working together with  Art to remember, you will be able to        

purchase their art work on many different everyday items! They are 

wonderful personalized gifts to give to any relative or a gift for your 

child, outlining their artistic artwork at their current age!!  

Please look for the forms in your child’s cubby around the week of 

March 12th.  All order forms will be due by March 26th.  

             Cookie Friday 

Please note Cookie Fridays will be held the first  Friday of each 

month! We want you to start off each month with a  delicious treat!! 

 You will be able to receive cookie during pick up hours in the front 

lobby!  We hope you enjoy!!   

Soccer Shots 

Soccer shots is a 9 week 30-45 minute soccer class     

starting from. 

March 21st  to  May 16th  

for our 2 years and up classes. 

Soccer shots will be hosting a demo day Wednesday, 

March 14 for all children to try out to see how they do!  

If you would like to sign up for soccer shots please see the 

front desk for the registration instructions and prices. 

Spring Break is just around the corner!!   
Our before & after care students will be out of school for Spring Break on          

March 26-April 2nd. Our programming team has planned an amazing camp week 
for our students and we’d love to have your child join us. 
 

Spring Break Camp Events & Activities  
 

·         Educational Fun Field trip to Barns and Nobel 
·         STEAM building competition 
·         Student-led talent show 

·         Group art project and more!!  
 

Please let us know if your child will be attending! 

Picture Day!!!  

March 15th: Infants, Older 

Infants, Intermediates,       

Pre K 2 

March 16th: Toddlers,       

Beginners, Pre K 1, Sibling  



 

Summer is Right 

Around the Corner!! 

Summer Break Starts June 18th!!  
On Your Way—Preschool Summer Camp 2018 
  
We are thrilled to launch “On Your Way”, a continuation of our Links to Learning curriculum that         
focuses on bringing all the fun and wonder of summer into the classroom in new and exciting ways. This 
summer long program will introduce students to their communities and prepare them for the school 
year ahead.  
 
Make Your Mark—School Age Summer Camp 2018 
 
Summer campers at our school have the opportunity to expand their horizons, embark on new adven-
tures, and have fun. Our “Make Your Mark” program is all about inspiring campers to try new things 
and meaningfully connect with their community and classmates. 
 

Our Senior and Junior Campers (School Agers and Pre K 2) Will attend pool field trips once a week, as 
well as a fun exciting field trip to various places each week!  

 
All campers will enjoy a wide selection of vendors throughout the summer who will put on fun             

educational shows and so much more!   
 

Please be on the look out for registration packets, soon to come!!  

Love Our School?! 

We would love to hear from you!! Please help share your experience with others about our school on 

Yelp, and Google Reviews! Please also feel free to reach out to Ms. Michele to let her know of any con-

cerns or exciting news!!  

Michele.knight@nlcinc.com  

Parent Portal by Alma 

 Great news!!! You are now able to manage your Chesterbrook Account Online!! The Alma     
portal will allow you to manage your account quickly and easily online. Functions include the 
ability to: Pay tuition and other school-related expenses, Manage payment methods,    Set up 
automatic payments, Update your contact information, Manage your child’s authorized pick-up 

individuals, and View/print account statements.  

 

Additional portal functionality, including online re-enrollment, will be available in 2018. 

Of course you are still welcome to continue with your normal process and work with us         
personally to complete any of these items, should that be your preference. We hope that you 

enjoy the conveniences of this portal and look forward to hearing how much you love it! 


